
As a Registered Dietitian of thirteen years, I have been interested in the world of weight loss surgery 

since the very first moment I was introduced to it in my undergraduate internship. I have been a 

member of the IH Multidisciplinary Care Committee for the past three years, providing expertise 

regarding nutrition and dietetics. If I were to be elected as IH Member-at-Large, I would look forward to 

the opportunity of showcasing my knowledge of the nutrition and dietetics field with other members. 

 


